
HOWELL TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING 
2017/2018 BUDGET MEETING 

MINUTES 
Howell Township Hall 

May 8, 2017 
6:00. p.m. 

 
 

MEMBERS PRESENT:     MEMBERS ABSENT:  
Mike Coddington Supervisor   Jean Graham  Clerk 
Jonathan Hohenstein Treasurer     
Matthew Counts  Trustee 
Carolyn Eaton  Trustee 
Dar Howard  Trustee 
Harold Melton  Trustee   
 
Also present: Deputy Supervisor, Brent Kilpela  
 
Supervisor Coddington called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. The roll was called. 
 

PUBLIC HEARING: 

2017/2018 BUDGET – MOTION by Hohenstein, seconded by Howard, “TO OPEN THE PUBLIC HEARING 

FOR THE 2017/2018 HOWELL TOWNSHIP BUDGET.” Motion carried.  The hearing opened at 6:01 p.m.  

Deputy Supervisor Kilpela went over the proposed budget revenues, appropriations and funds.   He explained 

the amended budget, the activity in each category, the proposed budget and the proposed percentage 

change.  Discussion followed and Kilpela answered questions from the Board.   

 

CALL TO THE PUBLIC: 

No response. 

 

BUDGET COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION: 

Supervisor Coddington stated that it was the Budget Committee’s Recommendation to accept the 2017/2018 

Howell Township Budget as presented. 

 

ADJOURNMENT:  

MOTION by Howard, seconded by Hohenstein, “TO ADJOURN.”  Motion carried.  The meeting adjourned   6:18 p.m. 

 
APPROVED:               ________________________________ 
       Jean Graham 
As Presented:              X                             Howell Township Clerk 
 
As Amended: _____ _      __        ____ 
       _________________________________ 
As Corrected:                                           Mike Coddington 
       Howell Township Supervisor 
Dated:   ____  07.10.2017                    __                     
 

________________________ 
                   Debby Johnson,  
                   Howell Township Recording Secretary 


